
  Be Ember Aware! is a publication that shows where a 
home is vulnerable to embers during a wildfire, 
and offers instructions on what to do to reduce the 
threat. 

 
 

ORDER FORM 
 
Name: _________________________________ 
 
Organization: ____________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: _________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________________________ 
 
 
Email: ________________________________ 
 
 
_____ Quantity @ $0.42 each = $_____________ 
 
Send completed form and a check made payable to: 
 

Board of Regents 
 
Mail to:  
 

University of Nevada Cooperative Extension 
Attn: Sonya Sistare 
4955 Energy Way 
Reno, NV   89502 

 
Any questions?  Contact Sonya at 775-336-0271 or 

sistares@unce.unr.edu 
 

Created with funding from a Wildland Urban Interface Community Assistance grant from the 

Bureau of Land Management, Nevada State Office, this publication is available for FREE for 

educational purposes to firefighting professionals, community groups, or other interested groups   

in Nevada and the eastern Sierra Front. Contact Sonya to request free copies. 

 

Because of the high cost of production, which includes the purchase of limited use rights to AP 

Images and National Geographic photographs, we have printed additional copies using non-grant 

funds in order to make them available outside of Nevada and the eastern Sierra Front.  We can 

now offer them to you in large quantities AT OUR COST, which includes shipping and handling.   

 

Minimum order   100 copies = $42.00 

 

Bulk orders*   350 copies = $147.00 

      700 copies = $294.00 

                 1050 copies = $441.00 

 

    *Available in increments of 350  


